

Dr. Tom W. Kimbrell Commissioner

March 23, 2012 LEA No. 43-04

State Board of Education

Dr. Ben Mays Clinton Chair

Jim Cooper Melbourne Vice Chair

Joe Black Newport

Brenda Gullett Fayetteville

Sam Ledbetter Little Rock

Alice Mahony El Dorado

Toyce Newton Crossett

Mireya Reith Fayetteville

Vicki Saviers
Little Rock

Dr. Tony Thurman, Superintendent

Cabot School District 602 North Lincoln Street Cabot. AR 72023

Dear Dr. Thurman:

Your 2011-2012 K-12 program for gifted education, as described in your program approval application, with your student count verified through the Statewide Information System (SIS), has been approved by this office. If changes should become necessary, please provide a written explanation to the Office of Gifted and Talented for approval.

If we can provide additional assistance with any aspect of your program please feel free to contact us at 501-682-4224.

Sincerely,

Mary Kathryn Stein

Mary Kathryn Stein, Program Coordinator Gifted and Talented and Advanced Placement

Arkansas Department of Education

Four Capitol Mall, 305-B Little Rock, Arkansas 72201

501-682-4224 - Office 501-682-4220 - Fax

mary.stein@arkansas.gov

cc: Melissa Elliott, GT Coordinator

Four Capitol Mall Little Rock, AR 72201-1019 (501) 682-4475 ArkansasEd.org